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Moved by: Deputy Mayor Norm Kelly  
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor John Parker 

 

   
Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of Bruce Hussey 

on July 2, 2014. 

 

Bruce was a very dedicated security professional who worked with elected officials and visitors 

and provided the best and most dependable security guard services. 

 

He dealt with many issues in a professional and thorough manner and was liked by his 

colleagues for his helpful disposition and great sense of humour. Bruce will be missed by all 

those privileged to know and work with him. 

 

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 

sincere sympathy to Bruce Hussey's family. 
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